
UPCOMING NEWS AND EVENTS 

The office and Food Bank will be closed tomorrow in 
observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day. 

There will be no daily Masses this coming week as 
Father will be out of town. 

February 15, 2021, the office will be closed for 
Presidents Day. 

February 17, 2021 , Ash Wednesday, Beginning of 
Lent, schedule will follow later. 

PRAYER: AN INTIMATE DIALOGUE 

We begin our study on 
prayer by exploring the 
importance of approaching 
it as a two-way 
conversation. Our speaking 
to God is one part of the 

conversation. Often, it’s the other part, God 
speaking to us, with which most people 
struggle. Does God speak to us? And if so, 
how do we hear Him? (Introduction by Dr. 
Gray). Faith Formation will start back up on 
January 26th at 1:30PM in the Parish Hall.  

 

There are four children 
preparing to receive the 
Sacraments of 
Reconciliation and Holy 
Eucharist, please pray 
for them. There will be a 
class for the children 
and their parents on 
Wednesday January 20th and again on 
Wednesday, February 10th at 6:30PM in the 
Parish Hall. See you there! 

 

The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in 

the Parish Hall. All Knights in good standing (current dues paid) 

are encouraged to attend. 

Next meeting will be January 21, 2021, 7PM-Masks 

and Social Distancing Required. 

January Birthdays: Joe 

Hayes, Paul Bouchard, Jim Watt, 
Chuck Staten, Joe Brooks, Steve 
Bogart, Nelson Clarke and John 
Denne. 

A huge THANKS to the Knights of 

Columbus and the following; JR Vela, 

Greg Woydziak, Francis Mohr, Tim 

Delsman, Geno Bates, Les Penning, 

Jerry Kincaid, Gordon Krook, and Matt 

Reidy for taking down the Christmas 

trees and Nativity. A further 

acknowledgement to all the Knights for the 100% compliance in 

wearing masks and showing their respect and caring for others. 

Thank you to our parish family for all the prayers, 

phone calls, and cards. Steve is doing really well. 

The Bogart Family 

 


